
Clark College closed to the
public Oct. 7

On Friday, October 7, Clark College will be largely closed to
the  public  for  a  faculty/staff  workday.  No  classes  are
scheduled. Additionally, student services and college offices
will be closed.

Child  &  Family  Studies  (child  care),  the  Clark  College
Bookstore, and some computer labs will remain open. Food carts
on the main campus will be open during lunch hours only.

Computer labs that will remain open are: SHL 135, CCW 129, CTC
203, and AA4 116.

Clark  College  is  located  at  1933  Fort  Vancouver  Way,
Vancouver. Driving directions and parking maps are available
at www.clark.edu/maps.
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